
Oak Hills Athletic Boosters Minutes 
October 12, 2015 7:00 pm 

District office 
 
 
Present – Sherry Gregor, Sue Willenborg, Peggy Bepler, Heather Abrams, Mike Coots, Don McGinnis, Dan 

Acus 
 
Presidents Report – Sherry Gregor 
Congratulations to our Raffle winners! Helicopter ride – Sandy Reckers, $300.00 – Jan Hunter, $200.00 – 
Turner Family, 
$100.00 – Jeffrey Meyer 
 
Stag Update:  Pete Rose has agreed to speak at our Stag on Jan. 18th, 2016.  Waiting on signed contract to 
make the announcement. $75.00 a person, VIP $125.00.  We are looking for sponsors. $14,000.00 for Pete 
Rose 
Stag committee – next meeting Monday Oct. 26th at 7pm at Holy Grail on Ebenezer 
 
Also considering an additional event with Todd Frazier.  Still working out details as of Monday morning. 
 
Treasurer Report - Don McGinnis 
Budget Report September 2015 expenses – $26,841.60 
             September 2015 income – $40,096.49 
Net worth as of 9/30/2015 – 139,452.88 
   
Athletic Director Report - Mike Coots 

Asking for a new softball cover $4,000 and track pole vault cover $1800 
Winter Fundraiser – considering a car raffle 
 
1st Vice President Report - Peggy Bepler 

Offer memberships for single parents – maybe $125.00 
Offer a family pass for up to 5 people 
 
2nd Vice President Report - Sue Willenborg 

We feel we need more cute stuff in the spiritwear shop  
    
3rd Vice President Report – Dan Acus 
            
Middle School Reports 
BMS  
Fall sports are wrapping up at BMS. Nothing much to report. Looking forward to winter sports starting! 
DMS 

We are winding up fall sports here at Delhi/Oak Hills combined teams. Our Oak Hills girls golf team finished 4 
out of 9 in the GMC tournament, Delhi finished 12 out of 14 in the boys golf tournament and our best golfer, 
Joey Seigel finished 12th overall out of 45 total golfers.  Our Delhi girls volleyball teams had a nice seasons – 
our 8th grade girls team received seed #11 out of 19 in the tournament and our 7th grade team was the #5 seed 
out of 19 and lost a tough match to Rapid Run.  Girls tennis will wrap up their season with a team party at 
Skyline on Wednesday of this week with vetern coach Zang.  
 
 
Dates to make on the calendar: 

Next meeting – Monday November 17, at 7pm at District Office 
Meeting adjourned 9:44pm  
Submitted by Heather Abrams 

 


